
We had another great week! 

This week at school we talked 
about wintertime.  We learned 

that wearing winter hats, 
mittens, scarfs and boots will 
help to keep our bodies warm 
when we go outside to play.

On Wednesday, Miss Ilia and 
Charlotte stopped by to play in 
our centers with us.   Miss Kayla 
also came in this week to dance 
and help us with our tumbling.  
The kiddos love participating in 

all our specials.

For our craft this week, we 
practiced our fine motor skills by 

making  winter hats and snow 
globes.  The kiddos are doing a 
great job using their glue sticks 

and following directions! 

Some of the stories we read this 
week were Snow, Danny’s First 

Snow, Little Bear’s Special Friend, 
One Snowy Day, and Thomas’ 

Snowsuit. 

This month we are working on 
learning the oval shape and the 

color blue. 

Pre-K 2 Newsletter  
January 17th – January 20th


